
April Showers Brings May Flowers  

March 2023 was a busy month at Kindergarten Care! 
We read a lot about that crazy cat from Dr Seuss, we learned 
how to country line dance, made giant messes during color 
explosion week, making our own crayons out of old broken 
ones, we dipped pretzels and graham crackers into colored 
chocolates, to take home to share with our families. Then we 
went on some magical adventures with Mrs Frizzle on the 
Magic School Bus!   
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Let’s Go Fishing! 
   

Whales 

Sensory Play 

Magic School 
Bus…Inside the 

Ocean! 

April Birthdays 

Mrs Heather 4/8 
Anthony 4/11 

Happy Birthday to all 
of our April Birthday 

Friends!   

KINDERGARTEN PEP 
TALK HOTLINE 
707-873-7862 

If you need a little pep 
talk in your day…do 

yourself a favor and call 
this number! You will 

thank me later!

MLEDP CLOSED 
The center will be 

CLOSED 4/5-4/10 for 
Spring Break.  We will 
reopen on Tuesday, 

4/11/23! Please enjoy 
your break with your 

kiddos! 

APRIL 2023

MLEDP Newsletter 
Kindergarten Care @ Hoover  Elementary School



What’s Coming Next 
This month be prepared to participate in Bug Club with some creepy crawly bugs, 
The Week of the Young Child, where we will feature a different topic each day of 
the week, and off to saving our planet for Earth Week.   

This months themes are………….. 

4/4/23 Tommie De Paola (Author Study)   

4/10/23 Bug Club 

4/17/23 Week of the Young Child  

(M- Music Monday, T- Tasty Tuesday, W- Work Together Wednesday, 
TH- Artsy Thursday, F- Family Friday)  

4/24/23 Save Our Planet/ Earth Week 

Point Park Update 

The children are really enjoying the lessons on 
emotions, that the Student Teachers from Point Park are 
doing with the children on Wednesday mornings. They look forward to their 
visits each week and give their undivided attention, kindness and full 
cooperation while they are here teaching.  It is a remarkable program for all 
involved.  We are grateful to have them partner with us each year!    
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AT HOME EXPLORATION……… 
END OF THE YEAR CLASSROOM COOKBOOK! 

YOU WILL NEED: 1 FAMILY RECIPE 

Directions: Look through your family cookbooks over Spring Break and find one of your child’s favorite recipes.  You may 
either print out a copy, send it on a recipe card or a piece of paper, or simply email it to me at kchoover@mledp.org.  Please 
have your child illustrate the recipe to add some color and their personal touch.  Once I receive everyones by the end of April, 
I will put together a digital classroom cookbook of the compiled recipes for you all to have for years to come! 

I look forward to seeing all of the children’s favorite homemade traditional meals.  

“AAaaaa

mailto:kchoover@mledp.org
mailto:kchoover@mledp.org


   

3


	Let’s Go Fishing!
	Kindergarten Pep Talk Hotline
	MLEDP CLOSED
	April Showers Brings May Flowers
	March 2023 was a busy month at Kindergarten Care!
	We read a lot about that crazy cat from Dr Seuss, we learned how to country line dance, made giant messes during color explosion week, making our own crayons out of old broken ones, we dipped pretzels and graham crackers into colored chocolates, to take home to share with our families. Then we went on some magical adventures with Mrs Frizzle on the Magic School Bus!
	At Home Exploration………
	What’s Coming Next
	This month be prepared to participate in Bug Club with some creepy crawly bugs, The Week of the Young Child, where we will feature a different topic each day of the week, and off to saving our planet for Earth Week.

